
MrMs Declan and Ann Jones 
Pembrokestown 
Whiterock Hill 
Wexford 

15 June 2007 

1 Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhsireacht um ChoomhnB Comhshooil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, tire 

Waste Licence Application re: South East Recvclin~ Comuanv Limited at a facilitv located at 
South East Recycling Company Ltd, South East Recycling Centre, Carrigbawn, 
Pembrokestown, Countv Wexford 

Dear Mr/Ms Jones 

I am to refer to your letter of 18 May 2007 received on 15 June 2007, in relation to an 
application for a waste licence, reference number W0111-03, by the above applicant. 

The Board of the Agency made a proposed decision on the above referenced waste licence 
application on 13 June 2007. As your letter was received by the Agency after the Board's 
decision, the Agency cannot consider your letter as a submission in accordance with the 
Regulations. I am directed, therefore, to return your correspondence to you. 

I enclose a copy of the proposed decision on the above application for your information. 

Please direct any further correspondence in relation to this matter to the Licensing Unit, Ofice 
of Licensing & Guidance, Environmental Protection Agency, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle 
Estate, Co. Wexford. 

I Yours sincerely, 

Catherine OXeeffe 
Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 

I Encl. 


